Town of Perdido Beach-Special Planning Commission Meeting November 20, 2014 10:00AM –Town Hall – 9212 County Road 97

The Planning Commission of the Town of the Perdido Beach held a special meeting at the Town Hall on November 20, 2014. Chairman Love called the Meeting to order at 10:00 AM.

Members Present:

Chairman Steve Love; Commissioners: Mr. Gary Kiefer, Mr. Jim Brewer, Mr. Tom

Bloxham, and Mayor Patsy Parker

Members Absent:

Ms. Priscilla Condon, Mr. John Dobbs, Mr. Bill McGrath, and Ms. Lynn Thomson

Others Present:

Mrs. Diane Burnett, Mr. Vince Jackson, Ms. Linda Lee, Mr. Scott Brown, Mr. Glen

Cunningham, Mr. James Landry, Mr. Dylan Hendrix and Citizens of the Town.

Pledge of Allegiance: Mr. Tom Bloxham

Invocation: Mayor Parker

Public Comments:

Chairman Love invited full participation by all in attendance.

Guest Speakers:

Mr. Scott Brown – Alabama Department of Environmental Management and Mr. Glen

Cunningham – US Army Corps of Engineers

Power point presentations related to the permitting processes of piers, bulkheads and living shorelines were made by Mr. Brown and Mr. Cunningham, each from the perspective of the agencies for which they work. The power point presentations are on file at town hall and are available for viewing. Both representatives freely took questions from the audience.

Motion to adjourn: The meeting adjourned at 12:00 noon.

ATTEST:

Steve Love, Chairman